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International Year for the

Second World I ne[egenous B
Youth Conference

Darwm NT Australla
5 -1 July 1993

MR GARY FOLEY,
16 Stanley St,
Northcote, VIC
3070.

"Dear Mr Foley,

This letter is to let you know organisation is underway for
the Second World Indigenous Youth Conference, to be held in
Darwin, from the 5 - 11 July, 1993. The event is expected to
attract more than two thousand Indlgenous Youth and Elders

from around Australla and the world.

" . The theme for this gathering is,"Claiming Our Future: the

reality of where we are, and where we are going”. It will be
the first time the world’s Indigenous Youth and Elders meet
in Australia, to perform the corroboree of survival.

- We, as vouth, are aware of our responsibilities as the
‘leaders of the future. However, we must séek the guidance

and wisdom of our Leaders and Elders, as is our. custom as
descendants of the world’s first nations.

" To this end, we as Aboriginal yOuth‘invité you, as one of

our Leaders, to speak at the Second World Indigenous Youth
Conference : to communicate your knowledge of indigenous
peoples’ rights, as they apply to education and health,
specifically to young Indigenous people.

The Organising Committee would like a response, at the

earliest possible opportunity, on-whether yvou are able to
speak at the Conference. If so, please outline your ‘
requirements, in relaticn to accommodation, travel and so

on.
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